
 
 

 

 

 

          February 2025 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in the Lord, 

 

As we journey together through this Jubilee Holy Year, I want to offer my deepest 

gratitude for your charitable heart and great faith. In a time of economic hardship, you chose to 

trust in God’s providence and extend your love to those in need. Your compassaion has made it 

possible for so many lives to be touched by God’s goodness. 

 

I give thanks to the Lord for you—for the way you cared for the suffering, for the way you 

stood as a beacon of hope. Your kindness has strengthened the bonds of faith-filled giving within 

the archdiocese, reflecting the faith and virtues that unite us as one. 

 

Last year, I invited you to say “yes” to God’s call—to see His face in those who struggle. 

Your response was a testament to the depth of your faith and love. Because of your generous 

spirit, our community of faith came together to raise an extraordinary $14.4 million for the 

ShareLife Parish Campaign. This outpouring of love speaks to the depth of your commitment to 

caring for others. Your sacrificial gifts breathed life into the work of ShareLife-funded agencies, 

enabling them to continue their mission of caring for the hungry, the homeless, the lonely, and 

those seeking a new beginning. 

 

Your support of the ShareLife Campaign is a reflection of the love of God poured into our 

hearts, a love that brings hope and never disappoints. Because of your selfless giving, so many in 

our community have found strength to move forward.  

 

May God bless you abundantly for the love you have shared. May He grant you and your 

loved ones peace, joy, and the lasting comfort of His presence. 

 

Sincerely yours in Jesus with Mary,  

 

 

  

Frank Cardinal Leo 

Metropolitan Archbishop of Toronto 

 


